
Welcome to a new term in Year 3!

Year 3 Spring Newsletter

In Year 3, the children will be using ‘Iron Man – Ted Hughes’ as a 
stimulus for reading and writing. We will be writing a 5-part narrative, as 
well as cinquain poetry and a diary entry. Through reading, we will ask 
questions, compare themes between texts and make predictions as well 
as read for pleasure.

In maths, the children will be focusing on 
division. Children will be learning to divide 2 digit 
by 1 digit numbers and other division strategies. 
We will then move onto measurement, including 
area and perimeter. 

This half term, we are working as 
historians and focusing on ‘Hull’s 
Heroes’. We will be learning three 
‘Hull Heroes’; Thomas Ferens, 
Clive Sullivan and Mary Murdoch. 
We will research why they are 
important. 

Our science topic for this term is Forces and 
Magnets. Children will investigate; different forces, 
objects which are magnetic as well as creating their 
own pulleys.   

Our PSHE focus is ‘Dreams and Goals’. Our 
Art focus is ‘Jackson Pollock’ and printing 
skills. Our focus for R&WV is ‘Faith 
Founders’. 

This half term in PE we will focus on dance skills 
and hockey. Please make sure children bring 
their PE kits (including jogging bottoms and 
trainers) to school on a Monday and take them 
home on a Friday to be cleaned. For these 
sessions, hair must be tied back and earrings 
must either be removed for the session or 
covered, with their own tape, for health and 
safety reasons.

Thank you for your support
we look forward to the rest 
of the half term
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